
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Ellsworth High School students and families: 
 
Your Ellsworth High School student may be eligible to take college classes while in high school!  
 
You or your student must complete the enrollment process in order to earn college credit for it.  
Tuition and fees are due by the end of the semester.   

 
 *Requires placement score to enroll 
 
Apply at highschool.bartonccc.edu.  
 
For a full listing of $75 per credit hour online courses, visit:  online.bartonccc.edu.  
 
For tuition-free career and technical education classes, visit:  excelcte.bartonccc.edu  
 
Questions about Barton enrollment and/or dual credit classes?  Contact Karly Little, Director of 
Early College Opportunities, at 620-792-9294 and leave a voicemail, or email 
littlek@bartonccc.edu. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Karly Little 
Director of Early College Opportunities 

College Class Title Cost 

CRN (Use 
this 

number to 
enroll!) 

 
 

Semester Dates 

General Psychology $150, No textbook required. 11336 August 28 – December 8 

Intro to Sociology $150, No textbook required. 11337 August 28 – December 8 

Computer Concepts & 
Applications 

$150, No textbook required. 
11339 August 28 – December 8 

Medical Terminology No tuition, textbook required. 11340 August 28 – December 8 

Public Speaking $150, No textbook required. 11341 August 28 – December 8 

Other Online Classes 
$75 per credit hour, typically 

$225 total, may require books. 
 16-week, 8-week, and 6-week 

sessions 
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Take Classes at Ellsworth High School via Partnered Online: 

- Flexible class sizes with only high-school students. 

- Pay only $50 per credit hour. 

- Automated bi-weekly grade reporting to high school officials. 

- 100% online class with a college instructor. 

- High school in-the-classroom mentor for support. 

The following expectations apply: 

Students will be expected to act as college students and may be required to work 

outside of the high school day in order to meet deadlines. 

Students will act with academic integrity.  All forms of cheating and plagiarism will be 

handled using the College's policies and procedures. 

What’s in this packet? 
 

• Class listing letter 

• Parent/guardian consent form. 

o Parent permission is required for enrollment of students under the age of 18.  

The bottom section of the form is for students to include names and 

relationships of those individuals they would like to have access to their 

academic records (including bills and grades). 

o Parent access isn’t automated and must be released by the student by using this 

yellow form. 

o Please return this form to your counselor. 

• English Comp I and College Algebra placement measures. 

o Please use these measures in place of any placement requirements listed in the 

Student Guide. 

 
 


